From: Bruce Burnham

Sent: Thursday, September 21, 2023 8:07 PM

To: crahman@london.ca

Cc:

Subject: Black Pearl Pub

My name is Bruce Burnham and I own an insurance business in the building directly behind the Black Pearl Pub. I would say that over the past 20 years, that the Pearl has been a second home for our friends and family to meet regularly for a pint of beer or a glass of wine, at the end of a days work. It would be a shame to lose this neighbourhood pub, and I would strongly suggest that this site not be chosen.

Neighbourhood pubs are a norm and part of local society in the U.K. and Europe.

The Pearl is the same for us who live and work in the Fanshawe / Wonderland

Area, and again it would be a shame to lose this local pub culture in our area.

I say NO, to the changes being discussed.

Bruce Burnham

Owner, B.W.Burnham Insurance Brokers Ltd.